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Scoilnuacht 8: December 2020 

 

Christmas Wishes and Prayers  

Wishing you all peace and health this Christmas. We continue to pray for loved ones not with us 

this year.   We hope Santa is good to all and that you all get the opportunity to share the gift of 

time together over the coming weeks.  

Thank You 

We continue to be so grateful to you all for your kindness and support. We are a small school 

community but a very powerful one when it comes to spirit and heart.  

Thanks to all Board members for their dedication this year. 

Thanks to our PA for their generosity and thoughtfulness. 

Jingle  Your Jumpers Day 

Down Syndrome Tipperary were thrilled to receive the very generous collection of 210euro  

that our school collected on the day of this event. Thanks to all children, parents, staff and Board 

members for their generosity.  

Term 2 Calendar 

This will issue in January and will include reminders of our Confirmation and Communion dates.  

School Books/Remote Teaching 

We have sent home books so that we are prepared for any last minute decisions by the DES to 

return to remote teaching. We are very hopeful that this will not be the situation in January but 

we feel it is best to be prepared none the less.  

School Information Folder 

We look forward to sharing our updated school information folder with you. It is currently at 

the printing stage and we hope this will be another help in raising the profile of our wonderful 

school and hopefully improving our future enrolment projections.  
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Prefab Update 

Thanks to the persistent background work of Board members, staff and parents we now have 

some keen interest in a Breakfast Club/Homework Club/Pre-School being set up in our prefab. 

We are very hopeful that the next phase of this project will come to life in the New Year and that 

we will have enough interest to sustain it.  

SVP Food Appeal 

We were delighted when Eileen Curtin and Imelda O Riordan came to collect our boxes of food 

for the St, Vincent de Paul Society. You have helped so many families this Christmas with your 

generosity. We filled a full boot and also had 50euro to donate. 

 

 

 

 

 


